The Town of Otsego Town Board held a Budget Workshop on the 27th day of August 2018 at the Town Building, Fly Creek, NY at 6:00PM.

<u>Town Board Members Present:</u>

Meg KiernanSupervisorThomas HohenseeCouncilpersonBennett SandlerCouncilperson

Joseph Potrikus Councilperson (arrived at 6:29)

Carina Franck Councilperson

Also Present:

Pamela Deane Town Clerk

Supervisor Kiernan called the meeting to order.

The Town Board reviewed General Fund Appropriations and Revenue Accounts from a proposed draft presented by Supervisor Kiernan.

It was the consensus of the Board to schedule another Budget Work Shop for September 10th at 6:00PM.

Meeting ended at 7:06PM

Respectfully Submitted, Pamela Deane/Town Clerk